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I oppose any effort to make voting less convenient, and voting by mail is extremely 

convenient. If you truly want government to be responsive to the will of the people, 

you need to make it as easy as possible for government to actually know what the 

people want, and that should continue to be handled like it currently is: vote by mail. 

For that reason I oppose SB 210. 


